
 
 
 
 

18 Feb2007 

The Head Bod 
Ofcom 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sirs, 

Award of available spectrum: 2500-2690 MHz, 2010-2025 MHz and 2290-2300 MHz 
 

I wish as an ordinary member of the public to register a strong protest against the sale of any 
spectrum to any party before the Freeview television system has been given  the maximum amount 
of spectrum it requires to Broadcast High Definition TV to ordinary members of the public 
Freeview TV set tops or TVs adapted for the purpose. 

This form of TV is becoming standard in many countries of the world. The enhanced  quality  of 
TV image is apparent to all and represents a significant step forward. Any such auction should not 
go ahead at all. 

I notice reading your article on this subject,  the barriers you place in the way of making this 
response in the form of a cover sheet and a word document requirement – such ridiculous 
bureaucracy -  and the highly technical nature of your proposal which cleverly disguises your true 
intention, it is your wish to proceed with this no matter. Contrary views such as mine from that 
mass of scum you have to put up with out there, ordinary members of the public, are not welcome. 

I am so outraged by your proposal , your website and the perceived anti member of the public 
culture over this matter I am sending a copy of this letter to my MP also. 

 

 Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

   

 


